Tulsa, Oklahoma,
Jan. 15, 1941.

Mr. Forrest Allen, .
Director of Physical Education,
University of Kansas,

LLawrence, Kansas,

Dear Phog:

Recelved your letter of Jan. 1l0th concerning
the Kansas University vs. Oklahoma University
game at Lawrence of March 7th. since 1 have
a game at Stillwater that night I will be
unable to work this game for vou.

I appreciated the chance to work your game
at Norman last week and vour consideration
of me for this game. -

Yours tim

Carl E, Larson.




